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Legal Notice

Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Glenwillow Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
February 21, 2024, at 5:30 P.M. at the Village Hall located at 29555 Pettibone Road,
Glenwillow, Ohio, to discuss the case of Andrew Gunnerson, owner of the property at
29189 S Village Lane, who is appealing a notice of violation to remove all garden
structures and requesting a variance from codified ordinance 1135.07(2) to allow the
building of multiple garden structures where only one structure is allowed. The property is
zoned Village Center Home District.

Village of Glenwillow Chapter 1119.08 requires a public hearing and notice for applications
that involve a variance request.

The public is invited to attend or submit comments in writing to the Village at the address
listed above. Any person wishing to attend and requires accommodations under the
Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact the Village of Glenwillow Building
Department at 440-232-4380 no later than 72 hours before the public hearing.

Village of Glenwillow
Braden G. Thomas, CBO
Building Official



